Dear Parents,

| am in need of volunteers to help Alicia Traver, our Food Service Manager, serve hot lunch.
Volunteers may be parents, grandparents, or any other person wishing to help. Hot lunch volunteers
would help serve the children for both lunch times (Recess is not involved). You should arrive in the
church hall about 15 minutes before lunch (about 11:00) and Alicia Traver will instruct you where she
needs you. Background clearances are needed for anyone volunteering, whether it is for the Hot Lunch
period, or any other volunteering for the school. These forms may be picked up in the school office, or
sent home with your child.

If you are interested, please complete the form below and return it to the school ASAP!! We
could really use your help!!

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Andrea Evensen/Secretary

I AM INTERESTED IN AIDING AS A HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEER

NAME

PHONE #




